
Monday 27th April 

Dear Children, 

 

Hello!  😊 I hope you are staying safe and well?  It feels like a very 

long time since I last saw your smiling faces and I miss you all very 

much!  

It has been lovely to receive emails from lots of you and see photos 

of your work and activities.  I really do enjoy reading these so please 

keep sending them to me at info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk. You are all 

working so hard – I’m really proud of you! 

I have been keeping busy too.  As a family, we have 

been keeping fit with Joe Wicks every morning and 

going for walks in the sunshine. (There are so many 

rainbows pictures to spot in my village – it’s lovely!)  I 

decided to plant some of my own beans and they’re growing 

really well now.  I also started to grow some peas but a 

cheeky pigeon thought they looked tasty and nibbled some 

of the stalks! There are so many birds in my garden and 

I’m enjoying trying to spot all the different types.  

I hope you are not missing your friends and family too much.  I know 

that some of you have been keeping in touch with each other using 

Facetime and other video messages.  I took part in a big family quiz 

night on Saturday evening and that was lots of fun! 

What have you been up to?  How have you been keeping yourselves 

busy?  I’d love to hear from you!  

Take care and stay safe, 

Love from, 

Mrs Cangiano  x 😊 
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